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Agenda ltem No. 12.
Memo

Date tune L6,2022

To: Mayor Robbins and Council Members

From: Rebecca Markwick, Planning and Building Director

Subject: Housing Element Update

Recommendation:
It is recommended that the Town Council receive a presentation from Mr. Andrew Hill,
representing consulting firm Dyett and Bhatia, providing information on the Housing Element
Update.

Backgrou nd/Discussion :

The Town of Ross is in the process of updating the General Plan Housing Element for the Sixth
Cycle. One of the main goals in the update process is to inform, engage and solicit input from
the residents of Ross. on July L2,2022, from 5:30p.m.-7:30 p.ffi., o Community open House
Number One will be held. The Community Open House is a time for residents to circulate through
stations, review information and provide input on a variety of housing related topics. An overview
of the Community Open House Number One will be provided during the Town Council meeting
on June L6,2022.


